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Greetings and Words of Gratitude

We extend our warm greetings from Uganda.

We would like to express our deepest sympathies by the powerful typhoon that hit the Awa area last
fall. We pray for the safety and recovery of everyone as well as being aware of the horror of natural
disasters.

And now, due to the worldwide spread of the COVID-19, we are still in a situation where we cannot

relax. Many people are anxious, but we must look forward to surviving a global emergency together.

Despite this situation, the COVID-19 has had many implications in Uganda, as in other countries,
with the aftereffects of lockdown and the strict curfew. People couldn't go to work and many lost the
means to earn a living. Poverty is increasing, and most worrisome is the starvation of vulnerable
children and the elderly before they become infected with the new coronavirus. We strive to help

people in that position with food and medical care as much as possible.

We are so delighted that once again this Year 2020, the Uganda coffee month was held in Awa.
During this period as the world celebrates October 1st as the International coffee day, we were so
impressed that 26 shops have joined in the promotion of the delicious Ugandan Coffee among the
citizens this year.

Through the coffee, we feel the compassionate friendship and love from everyone. It is our hope that

the awareness and love for the Ugandan coffee keeps on expanding among the people in Awa area.

Thanks to your efforts, we have advanced and achieved various projects. The support money from
everyone is used for education and living support for children (orphans), and for expenses related to
transportation and transportation for that purpose. It covers a wide range of activities such as
transportation to and from a distant school, partial tuition subsidy, food support, regular interviews
with parents, and support for school lunch. In areas where there are many children who are absent
due to orphans or migrant workers, we are doing our best to live our daily lives and continue to
support the entire community surrounding the children. As they grow up, the children they receive

take the initiative in caring for young children and helping out with CUFI's activities. It's very reliable.

We thank you for everything you have done for us and sincerely hope that the new coronavirus will

converge. We pray for the blessing of God.

Consciousness of Uganda Foundation, INC.

Stuart Sempala
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